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According to Minnesota Session Laws, 1997, Chapter 239, Article 1, “by July 1... the
[POST] board shall report to the chairs of the senate and house divisions having
jurisdiction over criminal justice funding on information provided to the board on
recruitment information and enroliment statistics from MnSCU institutions that provide
the Professional Peace Officer Education.”

The seventeen post-secondary institutions in Minnesota under the MnSCU system
that deliver Professional Peace Officer Education (PPOE) are required by Minnesota
Rules, Chapter 6700.0300, Subpart 6, Section C to annually file an affirmative action
plan. This affirmative action plan is to include specific goals and objectives which
describe measurable statements of performance for the recruitment and retention of
minority students and women in the certified school's PPOE program.

In the year 2006, all of the seventeen programs made available their affirmative
action plan. Because the information varies greatly in length and format, it is not cost
efficient to copy the contents for distribution. To request copies of the material,
please contact Margaret Strand at 651.643.3066 or peggy.strand@state.mn.us.




